
 

 

Hope you are having a great summer! 
 
Mark your calendar for our 2023-2024 school wide  

 

“Open House - Meet the Teacher” 
 

event on: 
      
Thursday, August 17, 4:00–6:00 p.m. 
 
All parents and students are invited to tour the 
building; meet the Principal, Mr. Steve Wilson; your 
child’s teacher and other staff members.  You and your 
student can participate in a school wide ‘Scavenger 
Hunt’ and get your ‘Blackhurst Passport’ stamped!  Bus 
routes will be posted; cafeteria procedures and other 
important information will be shared to help ensure a 
smooth start to the school year!  
 
 


